
 
 

 
From: Norgaard, Susan  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 9:45 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003
 
 
Dear PUC Commissioners and Staff,
 
I am writing to voice my strong opposition to the waiver request
of Crowned Ridge Wind.
 
 
 
As a person who lives near this project, I demand the commission
enforce every provision in the permit. There was a process and decisions
were made and agreed to. We expect compliance. I do not want to live by these wind
turbines but now they can't even get in compliance. This is a travesty  if they are
allowed to be constructed without being in compliance not only to our county but to the
state of SD. 
 
Sincerely,
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